
News, Announcements & Other SNP-ets

The Genomes2People Research Program, led by Dr. Robert Green, has had a busy start to fall: kicking
off a research collaboration with the U.S. Air Force, speaking at regional and international scientific

conferences, interviewing with mainstream media, publishing papers and preparing for our upcoming
annual educational genomics event. Read on for more!

Visit our Website Follow Us On Twitter!

CBS This Morning Highlights the BabySeq Project

On Tuesday, October 24, CBS This Morning
highlighted the current progress of our BabySeq
Project, a first-of-its-kind randomized clinical trial
designed to examine how best to use genomics
in clinical pediatric medicine by creating and
safely testing methods for integrating sequencing
into the care of newborns. Watch the news clip
here.

Announcing our Collaboration with the U.S. Air Force

The MilSeq Project, a research collaboration with
the U.S. Air Force, is exploring the use of DNA
sequencing in routine care of healthy Air Force
service members. Now recruiting participants,
the partnership was announced during a
presentation by Megan Maxwell, MS, CGC, at the
recent American Society for Human Genetics
meeting where she described the design and
early implementation of the study along with
special considerations that are unique to
genome sequencing in the active-duty military.
Read the press release here and GenomeWeb
story here.

New MedSeq Publication in Annals



Did you know that the MedSeq Project was the
first study to comprehensively analyze and report
nearly 5,000 disease-associated genes,
including monogenic disease risks, carrier
variants, pharmacogenomic associations and
polygenic risk estimates? And that overall,
patients did not exhibit anxiety or distress about
their findings? MedSeq is the first-ever
randomized clinical trial examining the impact of
“end-to-end” whole genome sequencing in
healthy adults within the day-to-day practice of
medicine. Read the flagship results paper,
published in the Annals of Internal Medicine, here.

Understand Your Genome® Event November 14th

The 3rd annual Boston Understand Your
Genome® Conference is just around the corner!
A record number of individuals are signed up for
personal genome sequencing and there is an
amazing lineup of world class speakers from all
facets of the genomics world. A few seats remain
for those interested in attending the conference.
Sign-up today to experience an incredibly
educational day filled with all things genomics!
Registration closes soon!

G2P Team Presents at Home and Abroad!

Several G2P team members have recently
presented research findings at scientific
conferences. To highlight a few, Sheila Sutti, MS,
CGC, spoke about the clinical implementation of
genetic testing at the Festival of Genomics in
Boston. In London, Shawn Fayer, MSc, MS, CGC,
spoke about parental interest in genomic
sequencing of newborns based on findings from
the BabySeq Project at the World Congress on
Genetic Counseling. And finally, many talks and
posters were shared at the October American
Society of Human Genetics meeting. Check out
our team’s upcoming presentations here!
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